
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sgcps.org 
 

 

Newsletter 24th June 2022  

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 

 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for all of your support this week. It was wonderful 

to welcome so many of you to our Sports Days. We were 

very impressed with all the pupils’ effort and participation 

while wearing their House colours for Alban, Becket, Fisher 

and More.  

 

In assembly this morning, Miss Mayes announced the 

overall winner of Sports Day…Becket were victorious with 

the most points overall.   

 

Thank you once again to our PTFA for Ice Lolly Friday and 

also their support at our Sports Days.  

 

Next week, we will be sharing information about the class 

structure for next academic year and which member of 

staff will be teaching your child.  

 

We hope you have an enjoyable weekend and we look 

forward to seeing you on Monday. 

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Yuen 
 

 

 

 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/


 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Pentecost Term 
 

Term starts: Monday 6th June 2022 
 
 

Term ends: Thursday 21st July 2022  
 

 

Academic Year 2022-23 
 

Advent Term 
 

Term starts: Monday 5th September 

2022 
 

Term ends: Thursday 20th October 

2022 

(INSET Day on Friday 21sr October) 
 

Half Term: Monday 24th October 

2022-Friday 28th October 2022 
 

Find the calendars here. 
 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 

 

Bertie the Corgi 

Following last week’s newsletter, Mrs Cowell received lots of 

entries into the Queen Elizabeth II  

quiz in an attempt to win Bertie  

the Corgi, who Mrs Brown had  

knitted for the occasion.  

 

The entries with 10 correct answers  

were put into a hat and one entry  

was drawn as the winner. Our  

winner was Columbo, who was  

delighted to be presented with 

 Bertie the Corgi this afternoon.  

Well done Columbo and thank you  

to all the pupils who entered the  

competition.  

  

What a wonderful two days we have had this 

week for Sports Day. Our pupils all worked 

extremely hard to show their very best sporting 

skills.  

 

We were pleased to welcome lots of parents 

and family members to watch the races. It 

was great to have you all back as spectators.  

 

Well done and thank you to Miss Mayes who 

planned and implemented the event and to 

the PTFA who gave their time to provide 

refreshments.  
 

Sports Day 

Keep a look out on the gallery page on our 

website for more photographs. 
 

https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3285&type=pdf
https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/gallery/?pid=87&gcatid=2

